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Glencross Mennonite Church 
This Morning… 
Worship in Singing 
Welcome & Opening Prayer 
Offering & Announcements 
Offertory | Chelsea Reimer 
Worship in Singing 
Special # 
Message - "Gospel-centered Living" Phil. 1:1-30 
Closing Song 
Closing Prayer/Benediction 

WELCOME 

SUNDAY July 9th, 2023 

7088 Rd 27W Stanley MB R6T 0C7 

www.glencrosschurch.com 

For bulletin announcements email Vanessa 

by 8pm Thursday. 

 

Following today’s service there will be prayer available in the Pastor’s Study. 

Summer Schedule 

July 2nd - Sept 3rd 

No Sunday School 

during this time 

and the Worship 

Service will begin 

at 10 am. 

A: Ice cream sun-daes 
 

Pastor Peter & Audrey will be away on vacation July 10-16. 



 
  Praise & Prayer 

Praise God for bringing Jeremy & Rebecca to our 
church as our new Youth Pastor couple. 
 

Praise God for the help we receive from God through 
the Holy Spirit and the prayers of others. (Phil. 1:19) 
 

Pray for God to prepare the hearts of the children for 
VBS happening July 16-20. 
 

Pray for protection for families who are travelling and 
are involved with various outdoor activities this 
summer. 
 

Pray for that our "love may abound more and more, 
with knowledge and all discernment, so that we may 
approve what is excellent, and so be pure and 
blameless for the day of Christ, being filled with the 
fruits of righteousness that comes through Jesu Christ, 
to the glory and praise of God." (Phil. 1:9-11) 

July 11 & 13 - VBS Setup. Everyone is welcome to 
come help us finish the setup for the week. 
Come anytime after 7:00! 
 

Q: What does the sun like to eat for dessert? 
 

Dear Glencross Family, It is with great pleasure to 
announce that more than 85% of our voting members voted 
in support of hiring Jeremy Siggelkow as our Youth 
Pastor.  Jeremy has been told the result and he has 
accepted the offer.  The plan is for him to start August 1. 
There are still some details to work out and some paperwork 
to sign, but we wanted to let the membership know as soon 
as possible that our search for Youth Pastor is now 
complete.  We are excited to have a new leader for our 
Youth Ministry and we look forward to the upcoming 
Glencross Youth year ahead. Please continue to pray for our 
Church, our leadership and Jeremy as we work together to 
raise our children in Christ.  From, Church Council 


